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POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
(Veterinary Board of Governors)

[Filed May 12, 2023, 2:45 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the veterinary board of governors 
(board) is rescinding policy statement VBOG 20.01.01 Continuing Educa-
tion Requirements During the COVID-19 Response, filed on November 15, 
2021, as WSR 21-23-074.

The board is rescinding this policy statement as the state of 
emergency ended on October 31, 2022. The policy was effective for the 
duration of the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) declared state of 
emergency through 90 days following the end of the emergency, which 
was January 31, 2023. The board determined there is no longer a con-
cern with veterinarians and veterinary technicians' access to accepta-
ble continuing education. The board officially rescinded the policy 
statement at its March 6, 2023, business meeting.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Loralei Walker, program manager, at 360-236-4947.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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